
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on Thursday, January 14, 2021 at 

5:45pm on Local Law #1 of 2021 increasing the sewer rate in District #1 and District #2 from 

$236.00 to $241.00 at the Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, New York. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

  Tom Anderson  Councilman 

  Matt Brassard   Councilman 

  Nathan Gilbo   Councilman 

 

Absent: Paul Salerno   Councilman 

 

Others Present:  Bill Trybendis and Rose French-Town Clerk. 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava called the Public Hearing to order at 5:45pm by saluting the flag. 

 

He then read the legal notice calling for the Public Hearing.  The Supervisor stated that this 

increase was discussed during the budget process.  Operation and Maintenance for Sewer District 

#1 and Sewer District #2 will increase from $236.00 to $241.00.  This is due to increases in our 

costs; employee wages, etc.  The Supervisor asked the Board if they had any questions and they 

did not. 

 

 The Hearing closed at 5:49pm. 

 

___________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 


